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Safeguarding is EVERYONE’S 
responsibility.

If you have any concerns regarding the 
safety or welfare of any child, please 

contact Nerys or Taylor, our 
Designated Safeguarding Leads, in 

confidence. 
There is further safeguarding 

information on our website and paper 
copies are available on request.

Nerys Evans
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

As the weather gets warmer, please take some time to read the Lullaby Trust’s 
advice on keeping babies safe in the summer 
Click here for some great tips and a very helpful video.

Dates for your diary

Sun Safety

• Tuesday 6th June 2023 - Photographer

Taylor-lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Kasenya, our children’s photographer, is due to 
visit on Tuesday 6th June 2023, from 
approximately 9.00am to 12.00pm.

If your child is not here on that morning, you 
are welcome to pop in before 12pm for a 
photo. Siblings are also welcome.

There will be no obligation to purchase the 
photographs.

Summer term reminders:
• Nursery provides suncream (Nutmeg sensitive 50+)  and will 

apply accordingly throughout the day to all children. If you 
wish to provide an alternative sun cream, please inform your 
child’s key worker.

• We ask that parents provide a named sun hat for their child 
to wear during garden time at nursery. 

• Please provide at least 2-3 spare changes of clothes, including 
socks, in your child’s bag each day. We will be engaging in 
lots of water play to keep the children cool. 

https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/safeguarding
https://www.lullabytrust.org.uk/baby-summer-safety/
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Dinosaur Play!                                  We love to read!

The benefits of construction play!

Construction play 
can really help to 
extend children’s 

ideas and 
imagination.

Constructive play 
helps children to 

make sense of the 
world; they develop 
problem solving and 

social skills.

Construction play 
helps to improve 

fine motor 
development.

Important mathematical 
concepts are introduced.
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Our Curriculum – Understanding The World!

EYFS Development Matters-
Understanding the world- 3 and 4-
year-olds will be learning to:
• Plant seeds and care for growing 

plants.
• Understand the key features of the 

life cycle of a plant and an animal.
• Begin to understand the need to 

respect and care for the natural 
environment and all living things.

Happy Birthday to 
the children 

celebrating in 
June!

Ruhani

Summer Term is upon us!
We have been caring for the flowers, herbs and vegetables that are growing in our 
garden, and talking about where the foods we eat come from.

Summer Term Progress Summary

Your child’s progress review has been sent out 
via the Famly app. To view this from your 
phone, click on your child’s photo icon, select 
‘more’ then select the JOURNEY tab.

Here you will see the progress review. You can 
add photos and comments about your child’s 
learning and development at home.
For more guidance, please click here.

If you would like to talk to your child’s Key Person about their 
learning and development, we are happy to arrange this.

https://help.famly.co/en/articles/4912450-parents-the-journey-tab#h_5bbe123762
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We had so much 
fun

celebrating 
the King’s 

Coronation!
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